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The Station Manager, 
CRTV Bamenda 

 

Radio Announcement 

 
We would be grateful if you could read the following announcement several 

times over the National Radio Network:  

 

The Vice-Chancellor of The University of Bamenda announces to candidates 

for the written part of the Competitive Entrance Examination into the First 

Year of studies at the National Higher Polytechnic Institute (NAHPI) that the 

said examination has been postponed to Sunday 22nd September, 2024. 

Prospective applicants can continue to register for the examination, online at 

www.nahpi.cm, until September 19th, 2024. 

 

Prospective applicants for entry into the Third Year of studies can also 

continue to register for the relevant examination, until September 19th, 2024. 

 
The University of Bamenda regrets any inconveniences this may cause 
 
 
 
 

Professor Theresa Nkuo-Akenji 
Vice-Chancellor 

http://www.nahpi.cm/

